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On September 25, the Greek translation of the Divine Principles was completely stenciled. We lend them 

out in four sections, while the English Divine Principle we lend in its book form. 

 

Lately we fasted seven days, and I literally gave my blood to the Greek people by donating it at a hospital. 

 

We hope to put the English Divine Principle book in a religious bookshop, and also to put an add in a 

newspaper announcing that we give lectures on Unification Principles. We always get encouraged by 

reading the Way of the World. 

 

Corrie is still working as a nurse. And I give private English lessons. 

 

We hope very strongly that soon someone who is good for Father will come and live together with us. 

 

Much love to our True Parents and all of the Family. 

 

Herman and Corrie ten Bokkel Huinink 

 

 

 


